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In the framework of the project, eminent university teachers from Politecniko di Torino visited
University of Kragujevac from 04 - 06 October 2012. The main topic of the meeting was review
and analyses of study programs of automotive engineering, training of teachers and
improvement of university staff skiled.     Also seminars for teachers of automotive
engineering courses was organized in order to provide knowledge transfer to 
Serbian partners.
 
 
The presentations were:
 
1. Prof. Giovanni Belingardi - RECENT DEVELOPMENT IN CAR BODY LIGHTWEIGHT
DESIGN - A CONTRIBUTION TOWARD GREENER ENVIRONMENT
 
2. Prof. Patrizio Nuccio - FUTURE PERSPECTIVES OF THE TWO-STROKE SPARK IGNITION
ENGINE
 
3. Prof. Maria Pia Cavatorta - PROCESS ERGONOMICS OF MOTOR VEHICLES
 
4. Bruno Dalla Chiara - ISSUES OF SUSTAINABLE TRANSPORT
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